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An appeal to the Planning Committee - North York Moors Planning department

| oppose The Park and Ride Scheme on the grounds of ‘Green Belt encroachment' One has to ask why is a
body so insistent about using this green belt land when there exists a number of other more suitable
industrial & other sites outside of the National Park boundary on the outskirts of Whitby? What motivates a
scheme that embodies spoiling and destroying what many visitors come to experience the North Moors
National Park for? This Is totally the wrong location for a car park, it is very visible and no amount of
planting trees & shrubs will serve to adequately hide the development because it is on an elevated site that
is very visible from the main Guisbhorough road & Castle Road. The cost is astronomical considering it will
only provide very few usable car parking spaces & won't really help Whitby's alleged parking problems. The
whole idea is absurd & will ook totally out of place & ugly in this otherwise pleasant & rural location. If a
Park & Ride is to be considered it needs to be outside of the National Park boundary & preferably on the
Scarborough road side which is already industrialised with many new buildings & developments,
Sainsburys & Homebase to name a few. Please do not grant permission for this development to proceed
as | fear it will be to the detriment of The National Park, the visitors to the Park & residents alike. Thank you
for faking my comments into consideration.

Alison Bardsley-Ball
Comments made by Ms Alison Bardsley-Ball of 50 Main road, Aislaby, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO21 1SW
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